
CITY OF RICHLAND CENTER 
OFFICIAL NOTICE OF THE PLAN COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED LAND DIVISION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Plan Commission of the City of Richland Center, Richland County, Wisconsin will meet 
and hold a public hearing on the application of Marion M Carley Revocable Trust to divide a parcel of land consisting of 
approximately 0.35 acres. 
 
The property is located at 286 W. 6th Street, also identified as tax parcel 276-1645-7000, in the City of Richland Center.  
 
The meeting of the Plan Commission, which includes a public hearing, will be held in the Council Room of the Municipal 
Building at 450 S Main St, Richland Center, WI on Wednesday, August 28, 2024, at 5:30 PM. If approved, it will go 
before the Richland Center Common Council during their meeting on Tuesday, September 6, 2024, commencing at 6:30 
PM.  
 
All interested parties may appear and be heard at the public hearing. If you have any questions or concerns about the 
above scheduled public hearing or request for land division, please contact the City Administrator at 608-647-6428 or 
the Zoning Administrator at 608-402-6391. 
 
Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals through appropriate 
aids and services to enable them to attend and participate in the public hearing. For additional information or to request 
such services contact Ashley Oliphant, City Administrator/Clerk at 450 S. Main Street, Richland Center, WI 53581 or by 
telephone at 608-647-3466. 
 
Ashley Oliphant 
City Administrator/Clerk 


